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FRIENDS OF CHILDREN’S HOSPITAL ANNOUNCES NEW OFFICE LOCATION 
 
JACKSON, MISS. (August 20, 2024)– Friends of Children’s Hospital, a nonprofit 

organization dedicated to supporting Mississippi’s only children’s hospital, announces the 

relocation of its office. Effective August 27, the organization will be fully operational from its 

new location at 200 Park Circle Drive, Suite 2A, Flowood, MS 39232. This move places the 

Friends office strategically closer in proximity to Children’s of Mississippi.  

“We are thrilled about the move," said Kristin Allen, Chairman of the Friends of Children’s 
Hospital Board of Directors." Being closer to the hospital allows for stronger collaboration and 
enhances our ability to support the hospital, particularly patients and their families.” 
 
The new location reflects Friends of Children’s Hospital’s ongoing efforts to improve operational 
efficiency and accessibility, furthering the positive impact on the community it serves. 
 
Friends of Children’s Hospital invites all donors, supporters and community members to visit 
the new office, where it will continue to advance its mission of elevating the healthcare 
experience for children in Mississippi to create hope, smiles and a place where patients can be 
kids. 
 
To make a donation or for additional information about Friends of Children’s Hospital, please 
visit friendsofch.org. 
 
  
About Friends of Children’s Hospital 
Friends of Children’s Hospital, founded in 1989 by a group of dedicated volunteers from across 
the state, supports Mississippi’s only children’s hospital by driving fundraising, growing 
volunteerism and building awareness. Since its inception 35 years ago, the nonprofit 
organization has raised more than $45 million to complete major building projects and sponsor 
specific programs and activities designed to benefit patients and their families. For more 
information about Friends of Children’s Hospital, please visit www.friendsofch.org or email 
friends@friendsofch.org. 
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